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I welcome the ongoing sharing of expertise and collaboration across all relevant agencies to ensure 
improved outcomes for Queensland’s most vulnerable children and their families.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Nigel A. Miller 
Director of Child Protection Litigation  
Officer of the Director of Child Protection Litigation 
  
 




